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30th March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We have been delighted to see students returning to school and we are equally impressed with how well they 

have settled back into routine. School continues to operate within the same safety measures we introduced in 

September, such as split lunches and the one-way system around school, all of which will remain in place until 

the end of this academic year. Whilst we have deliberately been a little more lenient with regards to one or 

two uniform issues over the past couple of weeks since lockdown ended, we feel it is now time to remind 

students of the high standards we set ourselves at Lymm High School and we would welcome your support 

with this. 

When students return to school after Easter we will expect all students to wear the correct school uniform, this 

includes:  

• Shoes – no trainers/trainer-style footwear 

• Coats and not hoodies – students can wear a coat to school, but with the warmer months ahead, they 

should not need to wear these in classrooms or in corridors. Students should not wear hoodies to school.  

• No visible jewellery including any piercings 

• Discreet make-up; no false nails, clear nail varnish only; eyebrows and eyelashes should be natural 

• Hair should be neat and conventional with no extremes of style/colour. No haircuts shorter than a  

grade 2.  

 

If you anticipate any difficulties with this, please do not hesitate to get in touch with your child’s Head of Year, 

who will be more than happy to help.  

 

Thanks in advance for your support  

 

 

Mr Thompson  

 
 


